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New Segment of State Route 58 Opens Near Kramer Junction  
SAN BERNARDINO – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will be 
opening a portion of the new segment of State Route 58 (SR-58) near Kramer Junction 
this week.  
Beginning Thursday, October 24 at 8:00 p.m. traffic control with flagging will be in effect 
eastbound and westbound on SR-58; at Kern County Line spanning approximately one 
mile and again east of Kramer Junction for approximately one mile.  
The opening of the new segment of SR-58 will take place October 24 between 11:59 p.m. 
and the morning of October 25. The California Highway Patrol will be on location to escort 
motorists through the new segment upon opening.   
Be advised: the old section of SR-58 will be closed to through traffic from approximately 
one mile east of the Kern County Line to approximately three miles east of Kramer 
Junction. 
Remember to reduce your speed in the work zone. Be advised, weather conditions may 
affect this operation.  
Know before you go! To stay on top of roadwork in the Inland Empire go to Caltrans 
District 8 and sign up for commuter alerts. Follow us for the latest information on 
Facebook and Twitter. To assist in planning your commute, view live traffic conditions 
using QuickMap and planned lane closures.  
For those with sensory disabilities requiring alternate formats (i.e. Braille, large print, sign 
language interpreter, etc.) and those needing information in a language other than 
English, please contact Kimberly Cherry at 909-383-6290 or TTY 711 by October 31, 
2019. 

https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-8
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-8
https://www.facebook.com/caltrans8/
https://twitter.com/Caltrans8?lang=en
http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/
https://lcswebreports.dot.ca.gov/searchdistricts?district=8
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